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Dear Taralyn 

Thank You 

On behalf of the members of the Rotary Club of Owen Sound, I would like to thank you for 
recently taking time from your busy schedule to speak to us about the Point Clark Lighthouse 
and its past and present as a national historic site. For many of us this will now be a day trip 
destination post COVID. Very informative and thoroughly enjoyed learning more about this 
piece of Lake Huron history.  

As a thank you, our club, on behalf of each of our guest speakers, makes a donation to the 
Owen Sound Library in support of their children’s literacy program.  

Thank you again for your excellent presentation. 

Rob Dors 

Past President Owen Sound Rotary Club 


